
Thank You 
 

Our families are so generous! A huge thank you for helping us help others. In total, so far, 
we have collected 320 tins of beans for the Rock Foundation to help families who are 
struggling. We are still collecting socks on the Monday after half term. So far we have 
collected 310 pairs! You really are fantastic, we are so proud.  

COVID-19 
 

Thank you to you all for everything you 
have done and are doing to help us fight 
the virus. You have been so supportive 
and it has helped us get through this 
first tricky term. We are always available 
for advice about testing and  
self-isolation if you need it. If over a 
weekend or during half term, you wish to 
inform us of any issues around this, 
please email the school office on  
office@ellistonprimary.co.uk or text a 
message to 07716640340 and someone 
will get back to you as soon as they can.  

FLU Vaccinations 
 
On 30th November the school Nurses will 
be offering the Influenza Immunisation 
to all pupils. To consent to your child  
receiving the vaccine in school, please 
complete the online consent form by  
visiting ellistonprimary.net and following 
the link or www.nelincs.gov.uk/schools-
immunisation-consent (using URN 
code 131700) 
 
The big 5 reasons to vaccinate your child 

1. Protect your child 
2. Protect you, your family and friends 
3. No injection needed 
4. It’s better than having flu 
5. Avoid costs 

Dress up day – 5th November  
 

We will be having a special day to  
‘Remember Remember on 5th November’. 

Children can come to school in warm clothes 
like jeans and jumpers. We will be learning 

about The Gunpowder Plot and having a  
special lunch of Catherine Wheels Hotdogs 

and Firework cupcakes which can be  
ordered through ParentPay. Please speak to 
the school office before half term if you 

have any questions about this.  

Parents meetings 
 

Unfortunately we have not been able to do 
our usual parent meetings this term. I know 

my teachers have been working hard to  
contact you by phone where possible. If you 

have any worries or concerns, please ring 
the school office. 

 
We break up for half term on Friday.  
Normal times apply and re-opening on  
Monday 2nd November. Have a lovely  

restful two weeks.  
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